
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
 

Dear Parents, 
Working in the canteen is a fun and rewarding way to see your child in their school environment, it is 
also a great way to meet other parents.   
 
The canteen is open on Monday’s and Friday’s. Volunteers are greatly required to commence at 9.30am 
and finish at approx. 1.45pm. A shorter time is also offered for those who may not be able to assist all 
day. 
 
Please complete the form below and return to the office or canteen. 
 
Alternatively, you can phone 0410 566 777 or email smrpa.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
Kind Regards, 
Marie - Canteen Manager 
……………..………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
 
Name: 

  
Mobile Number: 

 

 
Email         ____________________________________________________  
 
I am able to help on a:  

    Monday                   Friday     
 

 

I would like to be rostered on:            Fortnightly                                Once a month   

                                    Once a term                         
 
 

Times I can help:                            9.30am-1.45pm                   10.45am-1.30pm 

 
 

I can be an emergency contact for:         Monday’s                                   Friday’s 

 Dates that can’t be done:  
 
 ____________________________________________________________________ 
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